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Bwrdd Iechyd Prifysgol Bae Abertawe yw enw gweithredu Bwrdd Iechyd Lleol Prifysgol Bae Abertawe 

Swansea Bay University Health Board is the operational name of Swansea Bay University Local Health Board 

  

Cadeirydd/Chair: Emma Woollett 

Prif Weithredwr/Chief Executive: Mark Hackett 

 

gofalu am ein gilydd, cydweithio, gwella bob amser 

 caring for each other, working together, always improving 

    Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu'r Saesneg. Atebir gohebiaeth Gymraeg yn y Gymraeg, ac ni fydd hyn yn arwain at oedi.  

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. Welsh language correspondence will be replied to in Welsh, and this will not lead to a 

delay. 

 

 

 

You asked: 

I am writing to enquire as to the progress being made within the Swansea 

University Health Board area regarding the repair/replacement of devices 

affected by the Phillips recall announced in 2021. 

So far I have not been able to find out where in UK these devices have gone, 

how many may have come to Wales and indeed to this Local Health Board. 

I am interested to know  

1. How many pieces of equipment in this area are affected and what % have 

already been replaced?  

4424 devices within SBUHB are registered with Philips. As of 7th February 2023, 

1903 have been replace by the company (43%). 

 

2. I would like to know if my Dream station CPAP has been registered on the 

Phillips site as recalled by them and if my replacement is being actioned. 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, we cannot respond to your specific query 

as this information is personal to you and therefore not applicable under the Act. 

However, if you need need to, please contact the Respiratory department on 

SBU.CommunitySleepClinic@wales.nhs.uk who may be able to advise you further. 

 

However, we can tell you that any device issued by the Health Board has been 

registered with Philips. Replacements are issued by the Lung Function 

departments who are in the process of working through all models. The SBUHB 

Respiratory team are setting up “swap out” clinics, starting at Morriston Hospital 

on the 18th February. Patients will be contacted in advance of the clinic. This 

process will then be replicated across the other sites in due course. 
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